
From:                                         Ronak Ahmed <ronak@tyrerroxburgh.co.uk>
Sent:                                           29 March 2019 11:11
To:                                               Lorraine Cordell
Subject:                                     RE: Your Son's Case
 
Good morning
 
Given the outcome of the last hearing, there is no further action to be taken at this stage.  If the Council make
further applications to the Court then we will need to respond as appropriate. 
 
I need to send some standard letters to your son which I will complete next week.
 
 
Kind Regards
 
 
Ron Ahmed
Consultant Solicitor
Tel      (01582) 726579
Email  ronak@tyrerroxburgh.co.uk
______________________________________________
 

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk] 
Sent: 25 March 2019 11:21
To: Sean Shanmuganathan <sean@tyrerroxburgh.co.uk>; Ronak Ahmed <ronak@tyrerroxburgh.co.uk>
Subject: RE:
 
Dear Sean and Ron
 
I was wondering if you could give me an update regarding my son Mr Simon Cordell case, I just wanted to know what way we are going
with this.
 
Regards
 
Lorraine Cordell
 
 

mailto:ronak@tyrerroxburgh.co.uk

